
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 12 May 2005 

9. UPDATE FROM COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER 
 
 The Community Board Principal Adviser updated the Board on current issues; in particular, the 

opportunity to formulate a submission regarding the Council’s 2006/07 draft Annual Plan.  
Submissions close on 13 May 2005 and will be heard 7 June 2005. 

 
 The Board resolved to give delegated authority to those of its members attending an informal meeting 

on 9 May 2005 to formulate a submission on behalf of the Board and to lodge it by 13 May 2005, with a 
view to it being ratified at the Board’s meeting scheduled for 17 May 2005. 


